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MASSES 

Saturday Jan. 18th St. Malachy @ 4:30 p.m. 
Philip, Francisa, George & Jack Roos & The Holy Sou ls by 
Ginny Roos 
Alvin Miller by Iris Delcourt & Family 

Sunday Jan. 19th OLV @ 9:00 a.m. Maureen Dunning  by Family & Friends 
 

 
The Archbishop’s Monthly Intentions: January 2020  

In communion with Pope Francis Monthly Intention  
 

Social Reflection:  January is a month for wishes! It is a beautiful tradition on New Year's Day to offer others wishes 
of health, joy, peace and happiness! What is the achievement, the realization of these wishes made of?  Is it utopia 
or fantasy?  While the figures poverty at home and in the world are mind-blowing, can we still believe in justice, 
peace and happiness for 2020?  Yes, the beginning of the New Year is a great opportunity to reflect and ask 
questions. Aren't social problems related to poverty and justice an obstacle to health, joy, peace, happiness? 
 
 Answer for our faith:  At the birth of Jesus, the angels sang: Glory to God in the highest, Peace on earth to the 
men he loves (Lk 2:14). The Pastoral Table of the Bible contains approximately 300 quotations concerning the word 
"peace" and as many of the word "justice"; that say something about the interest for believers on that question. 
Throughout history, human beings have had to commit themselves to building peace in our world marked by so 
much violence and war. Even today we face terrorism, economic corruption and sexual exploitation. One of the 
characteristics of fraternal life, peace, is far from being a reality. Let us hope in this New Year, with the help of the 
Spirit, our confidence grows and that He inspires us to make gestures of justice and peace!  
 
Question I ask myself:  Wishing to adopt our condition of sinners, Jesus asked John the Baptist to be baptized. This 
is the moment chosen by the Father to reveal His identity to us: "This is my son, my Beloved" (Mk 1:11). Who is 
Jesus to me?  
 

  WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY  
Jan. 1, 2020    - New Year’s Offering $409.00 $ 86.00 
Jan. 4-5, 2020 - Sunday Offering   316.00   204.00 
Jan. 4-5, 2020 - Support   225.00   122.00 

Thank you for your contribution 



 
Baptism of the Lord 

 
          John experienced a real conflict when Jesus approached him to be baptized.  John had been preaching that 
his baptism was a sign of repentance from sin.  He had also announced that someone greater than he was coming.  
Now that person was here.  John was well aware of his own sinfulness, especially in relationship to the person who 
now stood in front of him asking John to baptize him.  John knew that he needed Jesus to be cleansed of his sins. 
 
          Jesus’ baptism was followed immediately by the descent of the Holy Spirit onto Jesus.  The fact that the Spirit, 
in the form of a dove, rested on Jesus implies that this was a permanent presence from that time forward.  Then, lest 
there be any doubt as to either Jesus’ identity or his righteousness, God’s voice identifies him as God’s Son and 
declares that God is “well pleased” with him.  Thus filled with the Holy Spirit and affirmed by God, Jesus is ready to 
begin his ministry on earth. 
 

Although not everyone realizes it, we have all been called by God and given a mission.  Some restrict the 
idea of a call or vocation to those who have taken a vow to religious life, while others expand it slightly to include 
paid lay pastoral workers.  But if we believe that God wishes to sanctify all aspects of human existence, and that 
God does so through human beings, then all of us must be involved in the redemption of the world in some way. 

 
          Would we live our life any differently if we thought of it as a ministry?  While it may be difficult to think of some 
jobs in themselves as a form of Christian ministry, that might change if we think about it in terms of a call to 
demonstrate God’s presence in the world through what we do and especially how we do it.  Would we alter what we 
do or how we do it?  Should we? 
 

Reflection taken from a Celebrate! publication of January 2011 
 
 
 

 
OUR LADY of VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 

 
Prayers and Sympathy:   Please pray for the repose of the soul of Lorene Farnand, sister to Greg and Pat Lavell.  
Our sympathies go out to their family and friends. 

 
Father Yves P. Masse, IVDei. The funeral will take place on Tuesday January 21, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. at Saint-Joseph 
Cathedral located at 245 Saint-Joseph Boulevard, Gatineau (Hull). The family will receive condolences at the 
cathedral from 12:15 p.m. 

Vacation:   Father Albanus is away on vacation during the month of January.  In his absence Father Bill will be 
celebrating our weekend masses with us. 

St. Malachy Mass Change:   St. Columban is closed during the months of January and February so the Saturday 
night mass in Mayo will be at 4:30 p.m. and not 7:00 p.m . 
 
Heart and Soul Singers:  The OLV Wardens, on behalf of our parishioners, would like to thank the 
Heart and Soul Singers for their generous donation of $500 resulting from their Christmas concert.  OLV is 
proud of its partnership with the choir as we believe this to be a great vehicle that brings our English 
speaking community together through their Spring and Christmas concerts, which are always so well 
attended. This is the 10th anniversary of our wonderful partnership and the choir is like a fine wine, it gets 
better with age. 
 
Cereal Bar Drive:   A basket will be at the top of the stairs to receive your donation for our students at Buckingham 
Elementary next Sunday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 OLV Volunteer Appreciation Night  

 
Replies needed by Sunday, January 19.  See Monique or leave message at the office 819-986-3763. 

 
 On Friday, January 24 th, OLV will be holding its annual Volunteer Appreciation night. This evening presents an 
opportunity for the Wardens to thank those parishioners who have volunteered their time to support Liturgical, Social 
and Administrative Activities within the parish. The event will commence at 7 pm  in the church hall.  Finger foods, soft 
drinks, wine, coffee and tea will be served. In order to ensure the right mix of food and drink, please advise the parish 
secretary of your intention to attend. 
 
 Please note that spouses are invited as well.  Also, if you know of anyone who has volunteered for a parish activity 
and who may not attend mass on a regular basis, please advise them of this event.  Parishioners from St. Malachy, 
who participated in inter-parish activities or other activities, are also invited.  
 
 
 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
Needs for our JUSTEQUIPPING TEAM:  

 
All required on a continually basis: 

Baby clothes for layette packages  we make up for babies born in prison or on the prison grounds when families 
come to visit. 
 
Hoodies, sweat pants or regular washable pants, lon g sleeve t-shirts, long sleeve shirts, socks, light  
windbreakers for the old, sick and dying prisoners who are very cold at night. They are very skinny, sleeping on the 
ground, and the temperature drops to about 14-15C at night. 
 
We can use sheets, blankets  that are not too bulky and can be easily washed. 
 
 
 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH?  Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here!  We would appreciate it 
if you could identify yourself to Fr. Albanus at mass.  If you would like to become a regular parishioner, feel free to 
contact the office at 819-986-3763 to obtain a Registration Form.  Note : the weekly collection envelope is the principal 
source of revenue for both parishes.  
 
Shut-Ins:  Parishioners are reminded that Father Albanus is available and more than willing to meet with those 
individuals who are shut-in for a variety of reasons. In addition to Eucharist, Father is prepared to simply visit, as well 
as bring a spiritual message to those who are unable to leave their place of residence. To book a time with Father, 
please contact the Parish Secretary at 819-986-3763.  


